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Dunkirk Primary and Nursery School

Highfields Campus Abbey Campus

Marlborough Street Lenton Boulevard

Dunkirk, Nottingham Lenton, Nottingham
NG7 2LE NG7 2ET

Tel: 0115 9153273
Email: admin@dunkirk.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: www.dunkirkprimary.com

Dear Parent/Guardian

School Milk

Our school provides mitk to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children, ordered via the
company ‘Cool Milk’. School milk is free for under-5s, and for over-5s it is available
at a subsidised* price of £14 per term.

For more information on how milk can benefit children visit
www.coolmilk.com/why-milk-is-great.

How to register
if your child is under five:
e Register online at www.coolmilk.com or complete a registration
form available from the school office
e Register by a Tuesday at 5pm for your child’s free milk to start the
following week
o Free milk will continue until the Friday before your child’s fifth
birthday. You will receive a payment request four weeks before
their birthday - if you wish your child to continue to receive school
milk, simply make a payment

If your child is five or older:

e Register and pay online at

e If you child receives Free School Meals, you still need to register
with Cool Milk to ensure milk is ordered for them.

e Alternatively, fill in a registration form available from the school
office — once Cool Milk has processed your form, you will receive a
payment request

e You can pay Cool Milk either online, over the phone or at a local
PayPoint in half-termly, termly or annual instalments.

e Please pay by a Tuesday at 5pm for your child’s milk to start the
following week

If you have any questions regarding school milk please visit www.coolmilk.com or

contact Cool Milk directly on 0844 854 2913. All payments are handled directly via
‘Cool Milk’ and payments should not be made to school.

Kind regards,

Heidi Hollis
Head teacher

* Milk for under-5s is provided free of charge, fully funded by the Department of
Health. Milk for over-5s is subsidised by the Rural Payments Agency and the E.U.

Head Teacher: Mrs H Hollis BA (Hons)



